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28th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Harvest Festival – Wednesday 19th October 2022 
 
 
On Wednesday 19th October we will be holding our Harvest Festival here in school. We hope that you will be able to 
support us in our collection of harvest foods. 
 

As we did last year, we will be donating our collection to ‘Stronger Together’, a project that supports homeless and 
vulnerable people in the city of Peterborough. Stronger Together is the only Saturday night project that provides 
food and emergency supplies, they receive no funding and they are run by volunteers. They are very excited and 
appreciative of our potential donation and would like to thank you in advance for your support. 
 

Perhaps at home you have: 
tinned soup  baked beans  tinned tomatoes tinned vegetables 
Salt and pepper  Rice    Packet cup of soups  Soap 
Tomato sauce (plastic bottles please)  Packet Custard (shops own brand, cheapest) 
Toothpaste      Roll on deodorants 
Any small toiletries collected from hotels/holidays, these are brilliant as they are easy for them to carry. 
 

However small the donation, please help by giving a little. If every adult and child in our school brought one item 
we would have over 500 items to support these homeless and vulnerable people. We are very grateful for this 
support and hope to make our collection from our community surpass previous donations.  
As part of our learning about the harvest festival, links will be made to Articles 24 and 27 of the United Nations 
Convention of the Rights of the Child:  
• Article 24 – Every child has the right to nutritious food and clean drinking water. 
• Article 27 – Every child has the right to food and to have their basic needs met. 
We will be encouraging children to eat healthily as part of our Lunchtime Golden Table Award. 
 

Please send your donation into school on any day up to and including 19th October. Donations will be collected in 
classrooms and then displayed at our Harvest Festival assembly.  
 

We regret we are unable to invite parents and carers to this assembly, but I am sure you will agree that the children 
will value the experience of giving at this special time of year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

S. Saeed 
 

Miss S Saeed 
RE Lead 
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Food and Drink: 

   Coffee  

  Sugar 

  Squash  

  Tinned Soup 

  Gravy granules   

   Baked beans               

  Tinned Spaghetti   

  Tinned Ravioli           

  Packet custard  

  Tinned Vegetables 

  Tinned Tomatoes 
 

Clothes/bedding:  

 Jeans  

 Practical shoes  

 Working boots  

 Trainers  

 Blankets  

 Towels  

 T-Shirts  

 Socks (old & new)  

 Underwear 

Ladies/Mens  

 Sleeping bags  

 Coats 

Miscellaneous: 

 Disposable razors (own 

brands)  

 Soap  

 Roll on deodorants  

 Serviettes  

 Carrier bags  

 Toothpaste   

 Hotel/travel size soap & 

shampoo 

 Washing up Liquid 
 

HMRC No. : XT28177 

The list below contains all the items that Stronger Together need on a regular basis.  
 PLEASE NOTE: The items required do not need to be branded items and no aerosol 

cans please. Supermarket own brands are all that is necessary 

The Only Saturday night project that provides food and emergency supplies for the 

homeless and most vulnerable people in the city of Peterborough. 

  

The project is based in a church hall in the centre of Peterborough. We are able to 
provide a hot meal, hot pudding, hot & cold drinks, a toiletry bag, clothing, bedding 

and emergency supplies. We also aim to listen to people’s concerns, problems and 
feelings trying to move them away from living on the streets assisting wherever 
possible. 

  

We have no funding as such, as a project we survive on donated food and toiletry 

items. We do receive items such as bric a brac, books, cd’s etc which are sold on a 
charity stall and the money goes towards food for the project. Occasionally we       

receive cash donations which are gratefully received and are put to extremely good 
use.  

It costs roughly £50 a week to supply food and toiletry items for 40-65 people who 

regularly attend the project.  We do not waste anything!! We go around like the 

borrowers all week finding items we require for the project and individual needs. 


